
100 Gloucester Street, Suite 334
Ottawa, Ontario K2P 0A4

Phone: (613)-702-4629
Toll-Free: 1-844-FIXED-R8 (349-3378)
www.canadianenergyprotection.com

February 16th, 2017

VIA EMAIL & EXPRESS POST

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Board File Numbers: EB-2016-0357 and EB-2016-0358
GM and ER Licence Renewal Applications
Canadian Energy Protection Corp.

Please find enclosed the remaining outstanding documents pertaining to the above noted applications.

The cover letter attached is the requested cover letter referred to in the renewal applications. This cover
letter is NOT current, and is from CEPC’s initial licence applications from 2014. The only relevant section
being Mr. Cunningham’s experience in the energy sector prior to CEPC. The only new difference being that
Mr. Cunningham can now also list the experience of successfully founding and launching a licenced gas
marketer/electricity retailer in CEPC.

We sincerely apologize for any delay. If you require any further details please don't hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

Yours truly,

Mark Cunningham
President and Chairman,
Director, Compliance and Regulatory Affairs
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